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TAP Skills – Wildlife Conservation at Australia Zoo  
March & August 2025 Sample Schedule

Day

Time

8:15

10:00

12:00

10:30 
- 
12:00

16:30

8:30
-
10:00

12:45
-
15:00

Students arrive at Lexis campus

Break

Lunch 
(Welcome BBQ on 1st Wednesdays at the Maroochy River)

English Focus or Week 1 Friday & Week 2 Moday Full Day excusrion

Return to Homestay

Week 1 
Orientation for 
new Student

Week 2 
Full Day excursion

Week 1  
Pre-Visit Learning 
• Reptile Show

Week 1  
Hands on Workshop  
by Zoo Keeper  
- Presentation Skill 
 
• Food Chain

• Adaptation

• Habitat Design

• Eco System

Meet some guest 
animals

Zoo Exploration

Week 2 
Zoo Keeper  
• Create Enrichment 
toy for Tassie Devils 
 
• Meet Tortoises 
 
• Travel out to the    
African Savannah 
 
• Meet bird trainers 
and chat with a 
cockatoo 
 
• Help keepers for 
feeding 
 
• Travel to Australia 
Zoo Wildlife Hospital 
for behind the scenes 
tours

Week 2 
Post-Visit Learning  
• Presentation Day 
& Pizza Party

English Focus 
• Aussie Animal & 
Australia Zoo 

Pre-Visit Learning  
• Build Vocabulary 
Fauna & Flora 

Post – Visit Output  
- Presentation Skill 
• Vocabulary 
 
• Useful Phrases 
 
• Structure 

Beach Cleanup Day

Pre-Visit Learning  
• Build Vocabulary 
• Food Chain, Adoption, 
Habitat, Design, Eco 
Syste

Post – Visit Output  
- Chose Topic and 
Make presentation 
• Climate Change and 
Australian Wildlife

• Volunteering to Help 
Animals in Australia

• Wildlife Sanctuaries: 
Safe Places for Animals

• Koalas: Australia's 
Cuddly Bears in 
Trouble

• How to make 
changes in your 
everyday life to 
support wildlife and 
conservation 

English Focus 
• The Maroochy River 
Eco-system

Maroochy River 
Fauna & Flora 
Conservation 
Guided Tour 
 • 320 different flora 
species and over 200 
species of birds, crabs, 
butterflies, reptiles, 
fish and other wildlife 
species also inhabit 
this area 
 
• Check out birdlife, 
fish, crabs, mangrove 
conservation

Week 1 
By Kayak

Week 2 
By Stand-up paddle

English Focus 
• Australia Wildlife

Week 1 
Full Day excursion

Week 2 
English Focus 
• Presentations

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri

Lexis Sunshine Coast Campus

*授業、アクテビティーは前後可能性があります。 




